
Orange County Transportation Authority 
550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

 

  
May 8, 2025 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 
 

SUBJECT: Request for Quotation (RFQ) 5-4072 
 “Kyocera Copiers”  
 
This letter shall serve as Addendum No. 1 to the subject RFQ issued by the 
Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA). Firms are reminded that the quote 
submittal date, via email, is at or before 11:00 a.m., May 14, 2025. 
 
The following questions were submitted by the deadline: 
 
Question 1:  
Is OCTA open to alternative manufacturers as long as they meet or exceed the desired 
specifications? 
 
Response 1: 
No, OCTA is not open to alternative manufacturers. Only the named manufacturer and 
model listed in the RFQ will be accepted. Substitutions or equivalents will not be 
considered. 
 
Question 2: 
Please advise if we can quote higher than the OCTA quoted budget. 
 
Response 2: 
Budget of $17,780.00 is firm. Quotes submitted over budget will be considered non-
responsive. 
 
Firm must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 on Exhibit A, “Quotation Form.” 
Questions should be directed to the undersigned at dfernandez1@octa.net. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Desiree Fernandez 
Desiree Fernandez 
Associate Buyer  
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         AFFILIATED AGENCIES 
 
  

Orange County  
Transit District 

 
Local Transportation  

Authority 
 

Service Authority for  
Freeway Emergencies 

 
Consolidated Transportation 

Service Agency 
 

Congestion Management  
Agency 

 
Service Authority for  
Abandoned Vehicles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       
 


